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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

All of our S1 pupils are visiting the Robert Burns Birthplace Museum in Alloway on 11
th

 June 2019. 

 

They will travel by coach and will return in time for transport home. 

 

A packed lunch will be provided. 

 

Please complete the attached paperwork and return to the school by Friday 7
th

 June 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

     @CedarbankSchool 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


